
Sterkel, Merideth "Molly 

2/27/2013 5:23:57 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Automatic reply: PG&E Responses to Questions re NERC Alert

I am out of the office until Friday, March 1st.

For questions related to CEQA and permitting, contact Mary Jo Borak 
(bor@cpuc.ca.gov) For questions related to Generation and Transmission Planning, 
please contact Bob Strauss, rls@cpuc.ca.gov. For questions related to Grid Planning 
and Reliability, please contact Elizaveta Malashenko,
elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov. The CPUC's Energy Division organizational chart 
and managers list can be accessed
here:http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/energy/Resources/about.htm.
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